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8th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 2 Burwardsley Residential 3rd-4th July 2025 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we are finalising arrangements to take the Year 2 children to 
Burwardsley Outdoor Education Centre on Thursday 3rd July 2025.  This is a residential visit and the 
children will be staying overnight at the centre and returning the following day at around 2.30 pm on 
Friday 4th July.  
 
The children would be involved in a range of activities whilst there. The cost of the trip which includes 
return travel by coach, full board, accommodation, insurance and the full programme of activities will 
be £130.25.  This includes a small reduction based on their class enterprise event.  
 
This is a voluntary contribution but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the 
trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-related free school meals will have the visit partially 
subsidised. Payments can be made in instalments as follows with the final balance due by the end May 
2025. 
 

January 25 £26.05 Deposit 

February  £26.05 

March £26.05 

April £26.05 

May £26.05 

 
 
Should you prefer to pay earlier or all at once, that is absolutely fine. Equally, if you would like to pay off 
a little each week that can also be arranged. Children in receipt of benefits-related pupil premium 
funding will have the cost of the residential partially subsidised but consent will still need to be given. 
If you think you may have difficulty in finding this amount within the timescale, please contact the 
school office to make an appointment with Mrs Narraway.  
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In order to secure your child’s place, we do ask you to please log onto Parent Pay to give consent and 
pay the initial deposit by 31st January 2025. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

 
Headteacher 
 
 
  


